
Staff and Leader Appearance  
 
All Kids Staff and volunteers should model a clean and family-friendly 
appearance. All clothing should be modest and appropriate. Please remember 
we spend lots of time on the floor with children as well as bending down to a 
child’s eye level. If there is a concern, a Kids Staff Member will address the 
situation in a private conversation.  


